
VOLUME  XXXXIII  
OCTOBER 10, 2010 MEETING 
Number  10 
 
  OCTOBER  MEETING  will be held Sunday, October 10th at 2:00 P.M.  
in the lower level of the Trinity United Methodist Church located at 701 North 
20th Street, on the hill west of Uintah Gardens Shopping Center, Uintah and 19th 
Streets.  Guests are welcome at our regular meetings.  
 
ADGENDA 
I. Introduction of guests and new members 
II. Secretary’s Report 
III. Treasurer’s Report 
IV. Old Business 
V. New Business 
VI.     October Exhibit Talks 
VII.    Intermission Break 
VIII.   Presentation of Monthly Exhibit Award 
IX.     Door Prize Drawings 
X.      Adjournment 
 
September Meeting 
  Twenty members and one guest, David J., was in attendance at the Sunday 
meeting. 
  The secretary’s report as published in the August newsletter was given and 
accepted. 
  The treasurer’s report was given and accepted. 
 
September Business 
  David J. applied and was accepted into membership. 
Welcome David! 
  It was decided that the Numismatic Society’s and Coin Club’s web site would 
join the ANA’s web space page.  Terry C. told of the new club site and some ideas 
for adding information, articles, art work and newsletters to the site. 
  The proceeds from the 2010 coin show were presented as a check from the show 
committee treasurer to the our Society treasurer at the September Coin Club 
meeting. 
 
September Door Prize Winners 
  Recipients of Sunday’s door prizes were; Yulia E., John B., Mark E., Terry C., 
Frank K. and Glenn P. 
 
September Volunteer Prize 
  Member, George M. was the winner of the two coin set of the Walking Liberty 
Half Dollar and the Mercury Dime. 
 
September Program 
  Fellow numismatist and longtime Society member, John W. Anderson presented a 
program on “Crime and Numismatics” given 15 years ago to our clubs.  John, former 
El Paso County Sheriff wrote a great article for The Numismatist in July, 1994 
titled “Investigating Numismatically Related Thefts”.  A copy of this article was 
distributed along with information by John on how to secure your numismatic 



interests.  Some of the important numismatic subjects discussed were 
documentation, dispersal, decoy, description, and traveling with numismatic 
material. 
 
October Exhibit Talks 
  All members are invited to bring an item(s) to show for our exhibit talk 
session.  All that is needed is displaying the item(s) with a short talk or 
explanation of the exhibit. Due to the program today, please try to keep the 
talks to a minimum time limit. 
 
Holiday Party 
  Our Annual Joint Holiday Party with the Numismatic Society will be on Tuesday 
evening, December 7th from 6:00 P.M. till 9:00 P.M. at the Golden Corral 
Restaurant, 1970 Waynoka Road (Palmer Park and Powers Rds.)  All members (with 
wife or husband) are invited to attend, with door prizes for all.  Buffet meal, 
around $10.00 each. 
 
 
September Exhibit Talks were presented by five members 
 
  1.) George M. (Sports Medals & New Quarters) two varieties of the 1979 Colorado 
Springs National Sports Festival and a selection of poorly struck Yosemite 
Quarters  
 
  2.) John B. (Gold Mining History) Certificates and signatures of early Cripple 
Creek gold mining owners and promoters  such as Tutt, Penrose, Reed, Carlton and 
Strong 
 
  3.) Dan U. (Gold Quarter) found in coin from the bank, a 2001 Road Island 
Quarter, gold plated, probably out of a gold plated year set 
 
  4.) Terry C. (GAR History) genealogy of the fraternal organization of Union 
Veterans of the Grand Army of the Republic, 83 national encampments, Colorado 
exonumia, badges and medals 
 
  5.) Gerome W. (Where’s George Notes) a variety of paper money notes with 
graffiti written on them, “Where’s George” 
 
September Exhibit Award was presented to John B. 
 
George Mountford 
Secretary 


